Dear Mr. Youngblood,

| am writing to inform you that | will be leaving my position as a fourth grade
teacher at Waskom ISD. I have truly enjoyed working alongside many wonderful
people and appreciate the opportunity to work for the district. | wish you the best
for the upcoming school year.

Thank you,
Erin Taylor



